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Over the half term, if anyone is having a spring clean, any clothes that you could donate to the 

preschool would be very grateful such as joggers, pants, socks etc., 

   

 

 

    

 
Month of Feb our sounds of the week are r , s, and t 

 

Big Bird Watch 
 

Thank you to the children and parents who noted 
down the birds they saw last weekend, it 
generated lots of conversation and awareness.  
We will be compiling a comprehensive survey 
which will be displayed in the foyer 

 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY HALF-TERM DATES 
 

INSET DAY – Fri 9th Feb (No School) 
Half Term – Mon 12th February – Fri 16th February 

 

 

 

 
 
Valentines Shop – Week Commencing 5th Feb 2024. 
 

Quiz Night – Saturday 24th February 2024. 
 

Easter Egg Hunt – Friday 5th April 2024. 
 

Summer Fete/Sports Day – Saturday 29th June 2024. 
 
As we approach each event more detailed 
information will be emailed to you all. 
 
 
 Apologies and Thank you 
 

Firstly, apologies for the school being closed on 22 
January but this was due to a child putting excessive 
amounts of toilet paper down the toilet and blocking it. 
We had to call on the help of the school contractor to 
come and clean the drains. 
 

 
Massive thank you to Ryan Mockett who very kindly 
came and gave up his time to help. 

 

Sponsored Tub Fill 
 
 

You will be receiving a tub with a colour indicated on the 
lid.  With your child, please collect small items that will fit 
in the tub according to that colour (not identical items).   
 

Children are being asked to be sponsored to collect the 
number of items.  The child from each class with the most 
items will win a prize.  
 
 Please may we have tubs, sponsor forms and money by 
Wednesday 1st March.  All items will be returned. 
 
 

 
 

We will be starting the Brenchley Pre-School 
Library again very soon if you have any suitable 
books that you would like to donate please feel 

free to do so. For those of you who would like to 
buy a book please leave a donation in the 

Honesty Box 


